
        
 
 
July 20, 2022 
 
 
Rebecca Williams 
Clerk, Edwardsburgh Cardinal 
 
Re: Special Liquor License for outdoors at the Legion 
 
 
Dear Rebecca 
 
The Spencerville Legion is requesting permission to serve alcohol outdoors on August 27, 2022. 
We are hosting a ball tournament group on that day. Below is the map showing our layout. We 
will be using our parking lot. Service will continue to be indoors 
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Tom Lillico 
President, Branch 604 

27 Bennett St., Spencerville ON K0E 1X0 


